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The City of Fort Lauderdale is 
holding a public participation 
meeting on a proposed amend-
ment to height requirements for 
the residential zoning districts in 
the Melrose Park, Riverland 
Village, Chula Vista Isles, and 
Lauderdale Isles areas. The pur-
pose of the text amendment is 
to ensure height dimensional 
standards in these areas are 
consistent with other similar resi-
dential zoning districts within the 
City. The amendment will 
require height to be determined 
in feet instead of stories.

For more information, contact: 
Karlanne Devonish, Principal Urban Planner, Urban Design and Planning Division
Development Services Department
kdevonish@fortlauderdale.gov or (954)-828-6162


